
Important Note

• This version of COMP 1000 is a new version of this
course offered for the first time in Fall 2019.

• It is no longer a required course for Computer Science
Majors or Minors, though it may still be used to satisfy
the Computing requirement in other disciplines.

• Computer Science Majors and Minors should consult
with the CS Deputy Head Undergraduate Studies (Dr.
Sharene Bungay: cs-ugradadv@mun.ca / EN-2019) or
the CS Undergraduate Academic Program Officer (Ms.
Cathy Hyde: cs-ugradadv@mun.ca / EN-2025) for the
appropriate alternate course selection for their
degrees.


